
I support SJR 12, the constitutional amendment to ensure that access to health care is a basic human right for every Oregonian. 
Oregon has the opportunity to be a leader in health care access and this bill will help us to that end. Most Oregonians agree that the 
health care system that we now have does not work for everyone, is inefficient, and is far too expensive. We can do better and this 
bill gives us an important starting point.  


